The Fairland Town Council met for a special sewer informational meeting on Thursday, March 4, 2010, at 6:00 P.M. The meeting was held in the Fairland Volunteer Fire Department located at 106 S. Walnut St., Fairland, Indiana.

The following board members were present: Richard Daily, Jeremy Creech and John Hanson.

Also present were Clerk-Treasurer, Christine Brinson, Attorney, John Merlau, and approximately 60 local residents.

President, Richard Daily, called the meeting to order. The meeting was opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.

President Daily gave a brief history of the events leading to the sewer district study.

Sarah Altizer and Rachel Lockhart from Wessler & Associates gave a presentation on how a regional sewer district is formed, the study conducted by Wessler & Associates, including possible options, phases of construction, and presented maps of proposed areas.

A lively question and answer session followed.

Attendees were encouraged to attend the public hearing on March 15, 2010, at 7:00 p.m. in the high school auditorium.

The meeting was adjourned.

These minutes were approved: April 6, 2010

Richard Daily, President

Jeremy Creech, Vice-President

John Hanson, Secretary